
 
Park District Reports November 2021 

 
Open Space and Regional Park Commission Meeting 

      December 7, 2021  
 

SOUTH REGION HIGHLIGHTS 
• Revenue for facility rentals has increased at all facilities due to the loosening of Covid restrictions in our 

facilities. 

• Restrooms at some of the parks have been winterized and will be closed for the winter. 

• Hidden Valley Regional Park hosted a 10k, and 5k race on November 13th with approximately 200 
participants. 

• X-mas trees for families were cut at Galena Creek on November 30th, and will be distributed to families on 
December 2nd. 
 

                                                                       UPCOMING EVENTS 
• Free X-mas trees for families will be distributed on December 2nd. 

• Bartley Ranch will be one of the sites for KTMB’s X-mas tree recycling program. 
 

NORTH REGION HIGHLIGHTS 
• The restrooms at our outdoor facilities have been winterized and closed for the season. 

• Reno Wheelman hosted a cyclocross race at Silver Knolls Park on November 14th and had approximately 
50 participants. 

 
                                                                  UPCOMING EVENTS 
• The Christmas Trees for Special Families program will provide trees, ornaments and to-go holiday treat 

bags for Families in need in Washoe County at Rancho San Rafel on 12/2/21. 

• Reno Wheelman will host their final Cyclocross race of the Season at Lazy 5 Regional Park. 

• Rancho San Rafel Regional Park will host one of the Christmas Tree Recyling Program sites in partnership 
with KTMB 


